“EE

19-22-1995 18: B4AM FROM WHITE WATER ASSOC. %06 822 7977 ro

ECOLOGICAL CONSULTING AND
ENVIRONMENTAL LABORATORY SERVICES

il Wni 'TE WATER ASSOCIATES,

: Post-It™ brand fax transmitial memo 7671 I#ofpages > 08
October 30, 1995 ' 3 . T &Dﬁm_}_sm me~30b EOISfY@’)’\
g | “(IDNR “ [ )hie Lafer dsar
B Dept. Phone #
Mr. Scott Watson WS- 3SR 95,;7, Faxs

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources - o et s e
North Certral District Headquarters ' Y

107 Sutcliff x )

Box 818 3

Rhinelander, Wisconsiri 54501
!

]
Re: C.M. Christiansen Co., Phelps, Wisconsin - Pole Treatment Project

Dear Mr. Watson:

We have recently become aware of certain inforrnation about the C.M. Christiansen Co. Pole
Treatment Site that may be helpful to you before proceeding with the analysis of samples collected
by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) during the week of October 9, 1995.
During the analysis of samples collected by White Water Associates, Inc. and Coleman Engineering
Co., certain analyte interferences were noted and later confixmed by GC/MS to be Polychlorinated
Diphenyleshers (PCDPESs). It is quite possible that these corapounds are reasons for the unusual and
questionahle chlorinated pesticides identifications. It is our recommendation that the WDNR
investigate the existence of PCDPEs in their previously collected samples before proceeding with

any further analyses for chlorinated pesticides.

For further information about these compounds in organic wood preservatives please refer to
"CONTAMINANTS AND REMEDIAL OPTIONS AT WOOD PRESERVING SITES", from the
U.S. EPA, Risk Reduction Engineering Laboratory in Cincinnati, Ohio. Although this information
may come at an unfortunate time during the WDNR's analysis of Military Creek samples, this
information could have been made available to the WDNR had we been properly notified of the
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DNR's commitment to sampling during the second week of October. We trust that the C.M.
Christiansen Co. will not be charged by the WDNR for any unnecessary sample analyses.

Should you have any questions or comments, pleaSe contact me at (906) 822-7373.

Sincerely,
)
Robert D. Edstrom, Ph.D.

cc: R. Roder; Rheinhart. Boerner, Van Deuren, Norris & Rieselbach, SC
M. Gregory, Colcman Enginéering Company






